
 
 

 
 Support Address 

Bible BapƟst Mission 
PO Box 17615 

Pensacola, FL 32522 
850.474.6970 

Sending Church 
Bible BapƟst Church 

1173 Jo Jo Rd 
Pensacola, FL 32514 

850.476.2945 

Contact Info 

850.776.1231 (SMS) 

+34 682.137.964 (WhatsApp) 

www.pizzos2spain.com 

pizzos2spain@gmail.com 

April – May 2023 
Dear Praying Brethren, 

The Lord has heard and answered many of your prayers, and we want to praise Him for all He has done here 
during these past two months. First, thank you for praying for our health. Aside from some sniffles here and there, we 
have been feeling much beƩer. In our last leƩer, I menƟoned that my passport needed to be renewed before we could 
begin our visa renewal applicaƟon. Just a few days aŌer sending that leƩer, the new passport arrived! Now, we are working 
on renewing our visas. Thank you for your faithful prayers! 
 Thank you also for praying for Jack and Joy Loveday, our missionary sponsors. We drove to Madrid at the 
beginning of April and spent a weekend with them. It was a blessing to meet with their church folks and to thank them in 
person for helping us get our visas. As menƟoned in our previous leƩer, Bro. Jack is fighƟng cancer. Your conƟnued prayers 
for his health are greatly appreciated. With that being said, his last evaluaƟon showed a decrease in certain numbers that 
indicate the current treatment is working. 
 We have started an English ministry with the church in Castellar del Valles. We feel profoundly grateful for the 
church members’ support and have been encouraged by the new visitors. We have held two services and plan to hold one 
each month. The Lord has blessed more ways than we can list here. The most important thing is to see His hand in all the 
circumstances and to know that this is His will. We are also very grateful to pastor Moises Campos for his support and 
encouragement in this ministry.  
 In April, my wife and I started talking about purchasing a piano for her to pracƟce at home. I menƟoned this to 
the pastor, who said he had one for us! A brother from the States was ready to move back to the U.S. and had a piano he 
no longer needed. He offered it to the church free of charge, and, in turn, it was given to us. The way the Lord provides 
for our needs sƟll amazes me, and while I do not always remember it at the moment, He is sufficient in all things. 

The young lady who received Christ a few months ago (we will call her Ms. O to protect her privacy) sƟll needs 
your prayers. It has been a blessing to see her asking quesƟons and growing, but lately, she has been dealing with some 
difficult circumstances that have made it nearly impossible for her to aƩend church or spend Ɵme with Anna for any 
discipleship. Only the Lord knows what needs to be done in this situaƟon, and we ask that you pray for His will to be done 
and that He will give us the wisdom to perform our part. 

Thank you for your prayers for Anna’s grandfather, Jack McArdle. His prognosis is looking beƩer, but he had to 
have more cancer removed and is currently undergoing radiaƟon treatments. Please keep him in your prayers. 

On the language front, Anna and I are both in the intermediate Spanish course. We have also officially started a 
beginner Catalan course that should have us finished with the first level by November. Please pray that the Lord will 
strengthen our minds (and loosen our tongues!) as we have more opportuniƟes to minister in Spanish. 

We could not be here in Northern Spain without your prayers and support. Thank you so much for thinking of and 
praying for our family! We pray that the Lord Jesus Christ will reward you in your labor for Him. 

 
Sincerely in His Service,  

 
JusƟn, Anna, Catalina, & Justus Pizzo 


